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THE COUNTDOWN TO THE MAY FAYRE IS ON!

The 2023 May Fayre has lots of new attractions 
including a free magic show and balloon modelling, 
animals from tropical discovery to handle, a falconry 
display, archery and inflatable obstacle course 
alongside the usual bouncy castles.  

We are also being supported by Craig Froud who is 
bringing his mac‘n’cheese, hot dogs and churros and 
is going to make BBQ queues a distant memory!! 

This year we are raising money to 
support the school’s Opal project 
and we hope to build a giant 
sandpit for them!

VOLUNTEER to help make it all happen!

A sign up link to help with set up and during the day will be sent out soon.
There will be a treat for all volunteers and their children after the May Fayre, 
and all parent volunteers will also be entered into a prize draw for a fantastic 

FOCCS hamper! 

Fit for a king…

Get your thinking caps on for our “Right Royal Dress Up” 
competition. It’s free to enter, you can join the parade of 
all entries on the day and there are prizes for the winners!

Ready, steady, BAKE!

The Bake-Off challenge is back this year with a judge 
from MasterChef! Categories available for both adults 
and children.  



HOW CAN YOU HELP?

WHAT WE NEED FROM YOU
FRIDAY 28 
APRIL

NON-UNIFORM DAY IN EXCHANGE FOR
- tombola donations

PLEASE ALSO BRING IN IF POSSIBLE
- lucky dip bags
- plant donations
- nearly new donations
- returned raffle ticket stubs and money
- fruit or plain scones for us to sell in the café
- cake donations for the café (with a list of ingredients if 

homemade, no nuts please)
- your decorated and filled lucky dip bags

SUNDAY 30 
APRIL

- Volunteers to help set up the Fayre

MONDAY 1 MAY - Volunteers to help finish the set up and support during 
the day – a sign up link will be sent round very soon! 

- Cakes for the café (with ingredients list, if homemade)
- Bake Off entries to be judged and sold (list of 

ingredients, no nuts please)

• Do you run a small business and would you be interested in having 
a stall at the May Fayre?

• Do you own any interesting vehicles that you think the children 
might like to see at school at the May Fayre?  

• Do you have anything to offer as a raffle prize?
• Do you have any photo booth style props that you could donate?

Please contact secretary@foccs.org.uk for more details or if you can 
help in any way.

Lucky dip bags and raffle tickets will be sent home in school 
bags over the coming weeks, full instructions will accompany 
them so make sure you check the bottom of those bags!!

Together we can make this the best May Fayre yet!
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